
 

 

 

Dr. Sumita Roy      January 03, 2022   

 

Proceedings of the Departmental Committee (D.C.) meeting held online on 

03. 01. 2022 at 12 noon. 

Members Present: 

(a) Dr. Sumita Roy, Head, Department of Chemistry, in the chair 

(b) Prof. Braja Gopal Bag 

(c) Prof. Ajay Kumar Misra 

(d) Prof. Sudipta Dalai 

(e) Dr. Subal Chandra Manna 

(f) Dr. Maidul Hossain 

(g) Dr. Anirban Basu 

 

Agendas: 

1. To confirm the proceedings of the last DC meeting 

2. Arranging seminar regarding Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav  

3. Fixing the date of PG moderation of Sem I & III 

4. Discuss about the final UC of running DST-FIST program 

5. Misc. 

 

Resolution: 

(1) On the basis of the received email of Dean, Faculty of Science, HoD reported that the 

department has to arrange two webinars (one within January and another within 

March to July) on the celebration of 75 years of Indian Independence. She also 

reported that the Budget of each seminar is 4000/- and the honorarium of each 

honorable speaker is 2000/-. In this context DC unanimously decided to organize the 

first webinar within 27-31st January, 2022 and prepared a list of honorable speakers as 

follows: 

i) Prof. Dulal Chandra Mukherjee, Retd. Professor, CU 

ii) Prof. Debasish Mukherjee, Professor, IACS, Kolkata 

iii) Prof. Chitta Sinha, Professor, JU 

iv) Professor Anindya Dutta, Professor, IIT Bombay 

v) Prof. Santanu Bhattacharya, Director, IACS, Kolkata 
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vi) Prof. Virendra Kumar Tewari, Director, IIT, Kharagpur 

vii) Prof. Samaresh Bhattacharya, Professor, JU 

viii) Prof. Uday Maitra, Professor, IISC Bangalore 

ix) Prof. Amiya Kumar Panda, VC, Sadhu Ram Chand Murmu University 

 

The members of DC also unanimously selected Dr. Maidul Hossain as convenor and Dr. 

Anirban Basu as joint convenor.  

(2) On the basis of the email received on 24th Dec, 2021 from PG examination section 

HoD reported to the committee that moderation of PG Sem- I& III examination 

should be done within 10th January, 2022. The members of the committee informed to 

the HoD that a large portion of the syllabus yet to be taught to the students. Not only 

that but new students are also admitted into 1st Sem on 03.01.2022 who are not attend 

a single class till now. In this situation DC unanimously decided that moderation of 

PG Sem I & III examination will be done within 25th January, 2022. 

(3) HoD reported to the members of DC that final UC of the running DST-FIST program 

is still pending and it has to be submitted to claim and get the allocated fund for next 

year. In this situation DC animously resolved that the final UC of the running DST-

FIST program will be submitted at earliest. 

The meeting ended with vote of thanks to everybody. 

 


